Letter of Recommendation #2

July 18, 2011
To whom it may concern:

Between the years of 2009 and 2011, Mr. Jim Komman and AE of Ohio, Inc. performed work.
as a sub-contractor to the General Contractors on projects at three existing institutions for
the Ohic Department of Rehabilitation and Corrections and the Ohio Department of Youth
Services.

Mr. Kornman's responsibilities on two of the above mentioned projects included the system
design and programming for a new door control system and its integration with the other
existing security systems. In addition to the door control system, the third project also
included new cameras and fiber optic backbone. Mr. Kornman and AE of Ohio, Inc. were
valuable members of the team and completed all work satisfactorily in accordance with the
project drawings and specifications provided by Shremshock Architects, Inc. and its
consultants.

Shremshock would not hesitate to recommend Mr. Kornman for any work he felt he was
capable of performing.

Sincerely,
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Timothy Princehorn

Shremshock Architects, Inc.
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